
OPEN LETTER TO KENILWORTH TOWN COUNCILLORS – 21ST DECEMBER 2015  
 
Attachment C:  
 
Extract from the transfer agreement with Warwickshire County Council dated 18th 

April 2012. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Paragraphs (A) and (D) of the agreement make clear the obligations on the charity to 
operate “for the benefit of young people and the local community”. 
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